
31 May 2021 

 

Dylan Marcus, Planner 
City of Bainbridge Island 
pcd@bainbridgewa.gov 
 

Doug and Karen Forsyth 

3827 Pleasant Beach Drive NE 

Bainbridge Island, WA. 98110 

 

Regarding Project White RUE&VAR, PLN51498 RUE/PLNS51498 VAR 

 

Sent via Email. 

 

We are the owners of a parcel downstream of the proposed project. We do not object to the 

project but would like to be assured through the review process that the septic systems and 

proposed changes to wetlands and season water runoff do not adversely impact ground water 

quality. We are dependent on a private well on our property for our freshwater supply. A 

poorly done septic system given the proximity to the wetlands conceivably may be detrimental 

to general ground water quality downstream. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Doug Forsyth 

mailto:pcd@bainbridgewa.gov

